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Chief Salazar Announces Sergeant Promotion 
 

 

Chief Jason Salazar announces the promotion of Agent Vincent Muto to the position of Police 

Sergeant.  

 

In 2013, Vincent Muto began his law enforcement career as a police officer at the Visalia 

Police Department. Since that time, he has been assigned to Patrol, Honor Guard, SWAT, and 

the Special Enforcement Unit. In 2022, Vincent was promoted to Police Agent where he was 

assigned to the District One Substation.  

Vincent holds a Bachelor’s Degree in International Studies from California State University 

Long Beach and a Master’s Degree in Strategic and Organizational Leadership from Fresno 

Pacific University.  
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